






Merry Christmas, LAUNCH Families!
Thank you for sharing your family with us here at St. Ann's and at LAUNCH. 

We couldn't do what we do without you, and are grateful for all the 
support and blessings. 

Classes resume January 7-9, 2018. 

Life Nights
December 24: No Life Night (Christmas Break)
December 31: No Life Night (Christmas Break)

January 7: Winter Kick-Off: Life Night Series Part 1

To participate in all Life Teen activities, please be sure to register and 
complete the annual medical form online at: 

st-ann.org/life-teen-high-school/home

Bible Study and Just for Fun: Every Wednesday from 7pm-9pm in the 
Teen Center

Confirmation Retreat
January 27-28 Camp Hidden Lake

Are you currently in high school, seeking the Sacrament of Confirmation?  
Join us for our final Confirmation retreat of the school year. Registration is 

open and can be found on the Confirmation page of our website. 

Welcome to Fr. Paul Belhumeur, MS
 We welcome Fr. Paul Belhumeur, a LaSalette Missionary who has come to be of help to us. Fr. Paul is from 

Hartford, CT, is a senior priest in retirement who graciously volunteers to help wherever he is needed.
Thank you, Fr. Paul, for your generous help in our time of need!

KNOWINGOURFAITH



Fiesta de los Tres Reyes
Epiphany Celebration - January 7, 12:30pm Mass

Mass will be celebrated in English and Spanish, followed by a pot-luck 
supper in Nolan Hall. Please bring a dish to share and join us for the 

celebration. RSVP to 770-552-6400 ext. 6020 or Mrodriguez@st-ann.org.

Little Rock Scripture Study
The Passion and Resurrection Narratives of Jesus

January 11, 7:00pm Donnellan Cafe
Deepen your Lenten and Easter experiences by joining us for this study 

of the passion and resurrection story in each of the four gospels. The 
core of our faith incorporates both the pain of the cross and the hope of 
the resurrection into daily living. 9 Sessions. Books cost $17. To register 

email amartin@st-ann.org or call 770-552-6400 ext. 6026.

Save the Date! January 17
Mark's Gospel LIVE

Contact Stephanie Holden at sholden@st-ann.org for information.

Save the date! January 24, 28 or 29
Alpha Starts!

Visit www.stannalpha.com or contact Stephanie at sholden@st-ann.org

KNOWINGOURFAITH



LIVINGOURFAITH

Super Raffle Winners Week of December 24
Amount 	 Ticket#   	 Winner		  Seller
$75.00 	 0372 		  Mary Paley 		  Bob Paley
$50.00 	 0616 		  Ed Morgan 		  Arnold Schultz
$30.00 	 0996 		  John Menzies 		 Chris Kelco
$30.00 	 0777 		  Allison Goldie 		 Chris Lazurus
$30.00 	 0943 		  Kathy Brohm 		  Ashley Haydock

Edge Mass & More
January 7, 2:00pm-7:00pm

All middle schoolers are invited to join us for our next Mass & More outing 
to Top Golf.  Cost is $17.  Registration is available online. 

A THANK YOU FROM OUR PRIESTS
We would like to thank all the parishioners who have offered very practical help, support, prayers and 
encouragement during this difficult time in the life of our Parish Family. Your care and concern are a great gift to 
us. Your prayers for Fr. Gabe’s recovery and your grieving with us the loss of Fr. Roger are a tremendous comfort 
and source of strength. This is truly a family of love! 
God bless you all!  

Fr. Ray, Fr. Joe, Fr. Gabe, and Fr. Robert



Hospitals no longer inform churches when parishioners are admitted. If you have a family member in a local hospital who would like 
a visit from a priest, please call Pastoral Care so that we can be of service.

Bereavement Support Group December 27, 5:00pm Parish Office
Open to all who are grieving the loss of a loved one.  Call 770-552-6400 ext. 6018, ifoo@st-ann.org.

I N  M E M O R I A M
VPat Horne, brother of Mike Horne

R E M E M B E R  I N  P R A Y E R
Dave Babcock, Bob Bradfield, Nick Bufano, Liz Burke, Fran Carter, Dave Cate, Barbara Certich, Dave Clapperton, 

Annette Clifford, Candy Conkwright, Christina Diaz, Jim Eddlemon, Betty Egan, Tom Ellis, Kathy Evers, Matt Fischer, 
Baby Hutch Freeman, Harper Faith Fry, Geneva & Harry Garner, Danita Grant, Virginia Hansell, Carol Hanson, Buddy 

Hargus, Terri Hatt, Linda Hawkins, Jean Homer, Bob Hunt, Corla Joubert, Marijean Kayler, Ko & Kevin Kelly, Ramona Kenny, 
Paula Knight, Kathy Kostamo, Dominic LaRocca, Ronald Maloney, Mary Reilly McGuire, Ralph Richard Mecca, 
Sharon Morris, Don Nelson,  Charles Nicol, Carmella Papavasiliou, Tom Pilcher, Gloria Quigley, Bernie Rubin, 

Mary & Nick Russo, Dick Sabaski,  Bob Sarbell, Valerie Semple, David Slezak, Jason Smith, Nick Smith, Janet Stokes, 
Michael Strahle, Joan Thompson, Amy Valley, Bill Virant, Mary Wade, Michael Warechowski, Charlie Whitehead 

If you know of a parishioner who is sick or homebound, or to add or REMOVE names to/from the prayer list,
please contact Pastoral Care, 770-552-6400 Ext. 6018

A Note from the Parish Nurse...A Furry Life May Extend Yours!
It is thought that humans may have first domesticated wolves as pets, as far back 
as 15,000 years ago!  Since then humans and animals have created a bond that has 
lasted lifetimes.  More recently, we have learned that owning a pet may also benefit 
our physical, emotional, and social health.  Over the last 25 years, researchers 
have found that pet owners tend to have lower blood pressure, better immune 
systems, less depression, and have better social interactions with others.  Statistics 

have shown that pet owners who have had a heart attack, live longer than those patients without a 
pet.  Also, male pet owners tend to have better heart-related blood work, such as lower cholesterol 
and triglyceride levels.  In addition, having an animal around seems to lower incidents of anxious 
outbursts in Alzheimer’s patients.  Finally, children who grow up with a furry pet in the home have a 
lower risk of allergies and asthma.  Pet therapy programs are available in the community and several 
volunteer organizations help share the health benefits of pets with people of all ages.  For more 
information contact WellStar Pastoral Care at (770) 793-5005 or go to www.wellstar.org
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MASS SCHEDULE
Sunday - 7am, 8:30am*, 10:30am*, 12:30pm, 6:00pm

Children’s Liturgy: Sundays 10:30am Carroll Center
Life Teen Mass: Sundays at 6:00pm

Saturday - 4pm, 5:30pm
Weekdays: 6:30am M,W,F | 9am M, T, W, Th, F

*Babysitting available
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION
M-Th 9:30am-10pm, Fri 9:30am-8pm
First Friday Adoration 9:30am Friday ending with Benediction at 7:50AM 
Saturday
BAPTISM - We welcome you and your child to our family through
the Sacrament of Baptism. Please contact the Parish Office for
information: 770-552-6400 Ext.. 6010 or gstorin@st-ann.org
RECONCILIATION - Saturday 3:00-3:45pm in reconciliation rooms or 
by appointment.
FIRST PENANCE/FIRST EUCHARIST - Call the PSR Office Ext. 6039
MARRIAGE - Please contact the Parish Office for information on our 
Marriage Preparation Program. Email weddings@st-ann.org or call Ext. 
6010.  All wedding details are on our website www.st-ann.org
NEW PARISHIONERS - You are most welcome to join our community. 
To register, please come by the Parish Office or register after any 
weekend Mass at our Welcome Desk or register online at st-ann.org
MOVING - Please call the Parish Office at 770-552-6400 Ext. 6001
PRAYER REQUESTS - Pastoral Care 770-552-6400 Ext. 6018

PARISH OFFICE HOURS
Monday-Thursday 9am-5pm, Friday 9am-2pm

OUR PRIESTS AND DEACONS
PASTOR
Rev. Raymond Cadran, M.S.	 Ext. 6002	rcadranms@st-ann.org
SENIOR PRIEST
Rev. Joseph Aquino, M.S.	 Ext. 6004	 jgams@st-ann.org
ASSOCIATE PASTORS
Rev. John Gabriel, M.S. 	 Ext. 6021	 jgabrielms@st-ann.org
Rev. Robert Zaw Lwin, M.S.	 Ext. 6005	robertms@st-ann.org
DEACONS
Deacon Thomas K. Badger
Deacon Edmund M. Grabowy
Deacon Bobby A. Jennings
Deacon J. Nicholas Morning

OUR STAFF
Parish Administrator		 Jim Herrel Ext. 6006
Adult Faith Formation	 Ann Marie Martin Ext. 6026
Bulletin/Multimedia		 Graham Kuhn Ext. 6009
Director of Liturgy		  Deacon Keith Kolodziej Ext. 6024
Director of Music		  Ed Bolduc Ext. 6017
Dir. of Parish Engagement	 Christina Hood Ext. 6032
Dir. of Religious Education.	 Steve Botsford Ext. 6044
Facilities Manager		  Liam Farrelly Ext. 6014
Finance Office		  Dale Cox Ext. 6015
Parish Nurse/Pastoral Care	 Linda Walsh, RN Ext. 6019
Parish Office Manager	 Linda Field Ext. 6011
Parish Office Receptionist	 Teena Kay Ext. 6001
Parish Secretary		  Gail Storin Ext. 6010

St. Vincent de Paul Helpline Ext. 6105
Remaining Staff & Departments on our website:

www.st-ann.org (Our Staff)
Main Church Telephone Number 770-552-6400 + Ext. No.

Staff email: First initial + Last Name@st-ann.org

Monday, December 25

12:00AM VDeceased Members of the Cadran Family (Fr. Ray)

9:00AM VFr. Roger Plante, MS (St. Ann’s Parishioners)

11:00AM VJohn Simone (Denyce & Michele)

Tuesday, December 26

9:00AM VPat St. John (John & Chris Badour)

Wednesday, December 27

6:30AM VLinda Hillburn (Cos Sciarrone)

9:00AM VFrancisco Pardo, Jr.  (Julie & Ani)

Thursday, December 28

9:00AM VDenise Kazenko (Yvonne Cowan)

Friday, December 29

6:30AM VJim Craig (Donna Riehl)

9:00AM VIntentions of Iryna Shnitsar (The Family)

Saturday, December 30

4:00PM VMaryann Machota (Cindy & Rich Pawlowski)

5:30PM VMarge Rocco (Jack & Jackie Tablione)

    Sunday, December 31-Feast of the Holy Family

7:00AM VMary Ann Colletti (James & Moira McDonough)

8:30AM VPat. St. John (Jim & Connie Perry)

10:30AM VEsther Metz (Jorge & Maria Elena Rodriquez)

12:30PM Parishioners of St. Ann

6:00PM
VDeceased Members of the Tom Wuyen Family 
(Tom Wuyen)

MASS INTENTIONS

In Honor of the 50th Wedding Anniversary of 
Terry & Cecile Stretch  (The Hennessy Family)


